

# THE LINK

Edition 13 11th December 2020



#### Dear Parents / Carers,

With the end of Autumn Term in sight, we would like to say thank you for all that you continue to do to support the school by sending your child/ren fully prepared each day for lessons and staying safe.

You will have seen much in the news about schools being given the opportunity to change their end of the term date, to manage the track and trace period following the last day of school being open with students and staff on site. Please note that we are not making any changes, therefore our last day of term remains the 18th of December for students and staff, with a normal end of day finish. Of course, we are looking forward to ending term with our school full of students and staff in Christmas jumpers, in support of Save the Children and also the Shrewsbury ARK.

With best wishes for a good weekend

John Parr

Headteacher



Dear parent/carer,

Our cashless catering system has now been updated following the recent disruption. Please can you ensure you check the balance and add credit as required. Thank you.

#### **School drop off and collection**

Please can we ask parents not to drive over the grass when dropping off and collecting children from the school car park. Thank you.



### ATTENTION AMAZON

#### SHOPPERS!

Amazon have a Smile Amazon scheme that helps charities in the UK raise funds without costing you anything extra and with exactly the same products, prices and service.

The P.T.A. would like to ask those of you who shop with Amazon to consider supporting the P.T.A. raise funds by signing up to Smile Amazon.

All you need to do is:

- access your Amazon account via Smile Amazon
- register Church Stretton School P.T.A. as your chosen charity
- shop as normal

For more details please see this link:

#### https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1183610-0

This is an easy way to help the P.T.A. who has been unable to hold its major fundraiser this term.

Every extra donation we receive really will help. Thank you.

# Friday 18th December is Christmas Jumper Day.

We will be having our Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 18th Day

We would like students to substitute their school jumper with a Christmas jumper. For this privilege we would like a minimum donation of £1 please.

Further details of the day and the charities being supported are on the school website (parents/letters home).



Year 9

**Isobel Devey** 

**Ayaat Green** 

Merve Ozsevgec



## **Accelerated Reader**

Congratulations to the following students for reaching their

Accelerated Reader target.

Year 7

Reuben Cowley

Emily Kirkwood

Jimmy Nicholson

Year 8

**Grace Hilditch** 

Daisy Jones

**Sophie Mackechnie** 

William Doley

**Clara Powis** 

Rosie Williams

Congratulations to the newest members of our Millionaires Club

Erin Leigh (1,031,598) and

Jimmy Nicholson (1,002,980)





